
 
 
 

CSR-Sponsored ‘LifeSkills Training Program’ 

A CSR-sponsored ‘LifeSkills Training Program’ was conducted from March 7–10, 

2023, at DSEC for 545 registered students of pre-final and final-year undergraduates. The 

Hon'ble Chancellor, Mr. A. Srinivasan Ayya, of Dhanalakshmi Srinivasan University, 

presided over and inaugurated the skill development training program, and in his inauguration 

speech to the students, he pointed out that the students can excel as a great multifaceted 

personality in the society upon multiplying their skills in different fields. 

The 545 registered students were grouped into 7 sections, and seven certified trainers, 

as selected by Rubicon Skill Development Pvt. Ltd., Pune, Maharashtra, effectively engaged 

the courses for the students. In this program, training courses were conducted to develop various 

skills, including how to face an interview, workplace culture, self-awareness, leadership 

qualities, goal setting, psychology, self-employment, and communication skills. The 

arrangements for this training course were well-done by the principal of the college, Dr. 

Elangovan, the Dean (Research), Dr. Sivaraman, and the Coordinators, Dr. Anbu and Dr. 

Kathiresan. Vice Principal Dr. Sridevi, Controller of Examinations Dr. Velmurugan, Dean 

(Academic) Dr. Anbarasan, Heads of various Departments, Professors, and students participated 

in the event. 
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   Certified trainers of Rubicon Skill Development Pvt. Ltd. and dignitaries of DSEC are 

with the Hon'ble Chancellor, Mr. A. Srinivasan Ayya, of Dhanalakshmi Srinivasan 

University, during the inauguration of the ‘LifeSkill Program’ on March 7, 2023. 

 

 
 

DSEC Undergraduate Students, Certified trainers, the Dean and the Coordinator of R & 

D Cell are in the Valedictory of the ‘LifeSkills Program’ on March 10, 2023.  
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